


If you have any questions or comments about the proposed permit, please::: contact Craig Boomgaard of 

my staff at the letterhead address citing "Mail Code 8WP-SUI." You may also contact Mr. Boomgaard 

by email at boomgaard.craig@epa.gov or by telephone at (303) 312-6794. 

Enclosures (3) 

cc: Marshall Brown, Aurora Water District 

Darcy O'Connor 
Assistant Region Administrator 
Office of Water Protection 

Courtney Hemenway, Hemenway Groundwater Engineering, Inc. 
Ron Falco, CDPH&E 

Sincerely

/Darcy O'Connor/




